


Where?
• Between Niagara Street and First Ave

• Would be great to stretch down to Rice Road or Claire



Why?

• Community Safety 

• Proximity to school

• Increasing population

• New Commercial buildings



Why?

• Poor  visibility 

• High Traffic 

• Bus stop 

• No sidewalk on 

either side

• Narrow road



What the Community thinks?



What staff is saying
• “Quaker Road has been identified for urbanization.  The urbanization will see the addition of concrete curb and gutter 

to replace the current roadside drainage ditches.  Removal of the roadside ditches will facilitate the addition of new 

concrete sidewalk, streetlighting as required as well as intersection improvements including turning lanes in some 

cases.“

• “Construction of this length will then be included in budget deliberations for a 2026 start.”

• So, they are planning to do it, but they don’t know when – likely not for 2-3 years. 

• We have THOUSANDS of homes being built in this area before this sidewalk is even a thought. That’s not right



Proposal

• A temporary gravel pathway adjacent to 

Quaker road 

• This will encourage people to stay off the 

roads and be a quick, inexpensive fix

• Quaker needs to be made safer now – It 

should have been made safer before the 

Subdivision on Quaker and Niagara was 

built. 

• The city already has plans and budget to 

build pathways in this area – build a pathway 

here and stay out of taxpayer’s back yards.

• Someone shouldn’t have to die or be 

severely injured for this to be a priority. 



Thank you for your time


